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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

	MONDAY
	TUESDAY
	WEDNESDAY
	THURSDAY
	FRIDAY

	5th
	6th
	7th
	8th
	9th

	12th

	13th 


	14th

	15th  


	16th 



	19th

	20th

	21st
	22nd
 Nursery closes for Christmas 11.30.am
	23rd





                                                   



                                                                                      







                  

           Songs                                
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Drumshee Nursery


December Newsletter











If your child is unwell please keep them at home.  If your child has vomiting or diarrhoea, please keep them at home for at least 48 hours. Phone the school


and tell us why they are absent





Please send a large box of tissues into school with your child so that they can clean their own





Thank you for all your support during the parent/teacher meetings.


                      � HYPERLINK "http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.cms.k12.nc.us/parents/ParentUniv/PublishingImages/Parent%2520Conference%2520Pic.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.cms.k12.nc.us/parents/ParentUniv/Pages/CoursePresentationsandHandouts.aspx&usg=__BURuDLt8VWHr74Cja7SwH_n5rEI=&h=720&w=960&sz=59&hl=en&start=35&zoom=1&tbnid=eLbPWokbz6_wWM:&tbnh=111&tbnw=148&ei=x_VwUvLQAYnM0QWLsIC4Cg&prev=/search%3Fq%3Dparent/teacher%2Bmeetings%26start%3D20%26um%3D1%26sa%3DN%26hl%3Den%26tbm%3Disch&um=1&itbs=1&sa=X&ved=0CEgQrQMwDjgU" �� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://t3.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcRAHP-sUotzr8JVGeDTJQOnjfuemeRhdzk5GMFgu4gaKDFbKObVsyzzXnk" \* MERGEFORMATINET ����


We hope you found them beneficial. Please feel free to discuss any concerns or worries with us at anytime.





Please send a coat everyday.


Encourage your child to put it on and zip up their own coat, take it off and hang it up themselves.
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Shapes and colours





Christmas


























   


























Stories





Father Christmas  








The Nativity Play








The Very Smiley Snowman                                                                                                     





Christmas is a time to celebrate the birth of baby Jesus. We will be talking to your child about the nativity.





                    


                                                         





Jingle Bells








Away in a Manger








We wish you a 


Merry Christmas








                                                                                         


























                                               





Please Remember :





The Nursery closes for the Christmas Holidays on Thursday 22nd December at 11.30am and reopens on Thursday 5th January


























   


























Stories





Father Christmas  








The Nativity Play








The Very Smiley Snowman                                                                                                     





Christmas is a time to celebrate the birth of baby Jesus. We will be talking to your child about the nativity.





                    


                                                         





Jingle Bells








Away in a Manger








We wish you a 


Merry Christmas








                                                                                         


























                                               





Please Remember :





The Nursery closes for the Christmas Holidays on Friday 21st December at 11.30am and reopens on Wednesday


4th January 2016.








